Parnjit Singh

From: Bloomsbury Conservation <planning@bloomsburyconservation.org.uk>

Sent: 16 March 2022 19:40
To: Ewan Campbell
Cc: Planning Planning

Subject: NO OBJECTION: 2022/0124/P

Dear Ewan,

I recall objecting to a previous application on this site within the past year. The updated proposals are considered acceptable and preserve the character and appearance of the CA.

Owen Ward



61B Judd Street, Bloomsbury, London. WC1H 9QT

bloomsburyconservation.org.uk

On 21 Feb 2022, at 15:40, Ewan Campbell < <u>Ewan.Campbell@camden.gov.uk</u> > wrote:

Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2022/0124/P

Y580543

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here<http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement> which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents. <M3D34B3.DOC>